CITY OF ORANGE COVE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice of Public Meeting on the Status of CDBG Funded Activities

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Orange Cove will hold a public hearing on November 4, 2024, at
11:00am at 633 6™ Street / Orange Cove, CA 93646. The purpose of the hearing will be to update residents
on the progress of the Sheridan Park Parking Lot Improvement Project. The project is being funded
through a Community Development Block Grant provided by the California Housing and Community

Development Authority.

The following information related to the project is available at 633 6™ Street / Orange Cove, CA 93646
between the hours of 8:00 am — 5:00 pm, Monday — Friday or by emailing the contact listed below:

A. Project progress/status of completion and expected timeframe to completion
B. Results to date and projected totals, portion of project in service.
C. Balance of funds available, and budget expectations to completion.

All persons interested in the status of funding, or the progress of the project are welcome to attend this
meeting. Written comments can be directed to the City of Orange Cove, at 633 6" Street / Orange Cove,
CA 93646), or you may contact Mr. Dario Dominquez by telephone or email at (559) 626-4488 and
ddominquez@cityoforangecove.com no later than 5pm on November 1, 2024 to ensure placement in the

official record of the hearing.

The City of Orange Cove does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual
orientation, gender identify, age, religion or disability. If you require specific accommodations to
participate in the public hearing, please contact Mr. Dario Dominquez at least 5 days prior to the

scheduled hearing.



